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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 
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Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Friday 30th January 2015 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our topic Poles Apart has been really exciting, and we have loved becoming authors and writing all 

about the World we live in. We have learned many new and exciting facts about continents, 

climates and animal adaptation and would love to share these with you. 

 

We have also learned the different aspects of a non-fiction book, including contents pages, front 

covers and indexes. 

 

To celebrate the learning and activities children have participated in during this term’s topic Poles 

Apart we would like to invite you to share our non-fiction books. 

 

We will be having a reading session at 3pm on Monday 9th February 2015. Here you will be able 

to read our books and complete book reviews so that we can add these. This will be in the year 1 

classroom.  Please sign in at the office and we look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham      Mrs Reynolds 

Year 1 Teacher     Head Teacher   

 

 


